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1. Visits and Meetings since last Board Meeting 

 
 

2. Tasks undertaken for this period 

 

It´s very important to me to keep supporting the COPAC as Vicepresident, hoping that the 

COPAC and the ICF will still providing me with their support and trust. 

After the Baku- congress, the 18th of February, The Mexican Canoe 

Federation had election in which it’s been decided that Othon Diaz 

Valenzuela will become the new president of the Mexican Canoe 

Federation. I appreciate all the support provided by the COPAC,CONCECA 

and the International Canoe Federation in my three periods as 

President(2005-2016)   

Report 



 
3. Issues and Main Points of Report 

 
 

4. Future Initiatives and Tasks 

 

Go on a visit to the countries of America inviting them to participate in the events that will 

take place in Canada, and the Panamerican Canoe championships with a small group of 

athletes from each country. 

Keep doing the event copa de las Americas, that will take place this year 

in Canada and then,the next week celebrate the Canada Cup 2017. 


